

Steven L. Beshear Governor Terry Holliday, Ph.D.

Commissioner of Education

EDUCATION AND WORKFORCE DEVELOPMENT CABINET DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

Capital Plaza Tower • 500 Mero Street • Frankfort, Kentucky 40601 Phone: (502) 564-4770 • www.education.ky.gov

February 6, 2015

Mr. Lenny Whalen, Superintendent Dawson Springs Independent Schools 118 E. Arcadia Ave. Dawson Springs, KY 42408

Re: Dawson Springs Independent District Facilities Plan - Waiver Request

Extend the current DFP from June, 2007 to June, 2019

Dear Mr. Whalen:

We are in receipt of the minutes from your Local Planning Committee and local board sent by your district to verify your waiver process.

It has been less than eight years since you developed your last plan and upon review of the DFP it appears to accurately represent your current conditions.

This aligns with the requirements noted in 702 KAR 4:180 and as such your request to waive your District Facilities Plan is approved. Your next is scheduled to be considered at the June, 2019 KBE Meeting.

A copy of your current plan with the waiver noted is enclosed. If there are any errors in the plan, it is not the plan that you current have on file or if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

Sincerely,

Gregory C. Dunbar, AIA, Manager

rugen C. Dun om

District Facilities Branch Division of District Support

GCD/GTL

Enclosure: Current District Facility Plan with Waiver noted

cc. Planning File

